
   

 

   

 

Superintendent’s Memo #076-23 

 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA  

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

DATE: April 21, 2023 

TO:  Division Superintendents 

FROM:  Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction   

SUBJECT:  2017 Computer Science Standards of Learning Revision Committee 

Application 

The Virginia Department of Education seeks participants to serve on the K-12 Computer 

Science Standards Revision Committee to review and revise the 2017 Computer Science 

Standards of Learning during the summer of 2023.   

Applicants may include teachers, principals, administrators, or content specialists. Individuals 

who wish to serve on the Standards Revision Committee to revise the 2017 Computer Science 

Standards of Learning must submit an application through the online platform by Friday, May 

5, 2023. The application includes short-essay questions and a request for a recommendation 

letter.  

Committee members will be selected based on expertise, experience, and balanced regional 

representation. Selected committee members will be notified by Friday, May 12, 2023.   

Committee members are asked to commit to in-person, virtual, and asynchronous work during 

the revision process. Honorariums will be provided to those who are selected to participate.  

If you have any questions, please contact Keisha Tennessee, Computer Science Coordinator, 

Office of STEM & Innovation, at (804) 225-2676 or Keisha.Tennessee@doe.virginia.gov. 

LC/KT 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qeUKYsFOoE-GQV2fOGxzCWEkWDjnKZdGrQMqAOdAAd1UQU8wOURJVUJXM1JIQjRLTExEM1U4SFk2TC4u
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